
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-061 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Fire Pump Subsidy Program 

Agenda Date: April 11, 2019 

Attachments: 2018 Fire Pump Subsidy Program, Note from Mayor O’Mara 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-061; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct that $6,000 be included in the 2019 Operating Budget which will 
provide $400 subsidy for the first 15 requests made; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT the rules governing the subsidy program be altered as follows:   . 
 
INFORMATION 
 
As noted during our last Regular Session, the operation of the Fire Pump Subsidy Program have not 
been reviewed for some time.  Council should provide direction on two fronts.  First, do you want to offer 
the subsidy this year?  If so, this amount should be included in the operating budget.  As noted during 
the March 28th meeting, there has been $6,000 included in the budget which would provide for the same 
level and number of subsidy as existed in 2019. 
 
The second direction from Council deals with the program itself.  As noted, the present program is 
restrictive in the model of pump that can be subsidized.  If the intention is to provide greater flexibility in 
the program, this should be done prior to completing the 2019 information sheet. 
 
Attached to this report is the 2018 Fire Pump Subsidy Program Information Sheet and information 
received from Mayor O’Mara regarding the Fire Pump Subsidy Program. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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